
 
 

 

 

 

         SACBO AND BIS OFFER 6 SCHOLARSHIPS FOR SUMMER STUDY IN IRELAND 
 
 
 

SACBO, the company managing Milan Bergamo Airport, and its handling subsidiary BIS (BGY 

International Services) have granted six scholarships for the Intercultura Association to six 

students from Bergamo who have been chosen from about a hundred of participants in the 2017-

2018 Work Experience project which took place in the airport from the end of May until mid-

September and which focused on the activity of welcoming passengers. 

The six students will spend four weeks, from 21 July to 16 August, in Dublin, Ireland, and will visit 

the Ryanair general headquarters. 

 

The scholarships were assigned to Davide Bonafini and Veronica Marenzi, students from the 

Vittorio Emanuele II Commerce and Tourism Institute of Bergamo, Beatrice Damiani from the 

Opera Sant’Alessandro Scientific High School, Daniele Campese from the Falcone Linguistic High 

School, Eleonora Mauro from the Secco Suardo High School and Davide Gagliardi from the 

Maxwell Aeronautical Institute of Milan. 

 
The ceremony for the presentation of the scholarships, three provided by SACBO and three by BIS, 

which took place in the auditorium at the executive offices of SACBO in Grassobbio, saw the 

participation of Emilio Bellingardi, Managing Director of SACBO, Amelia Corti, CEO of BIS, Mietta 

Denti Rodeschini from the Intercultura Foundation, Patrizia Crippa representing Patrizia Graziani, 

Manager of the Provincial Scholastic Office of Bergamo, and Sara Pavesi representing the Bergamo 

Association of Italian Industries (Confindustria). 

 
 

Grassobbio (BG), 17 May 2019 

 


